YALSA Board of Directors – Annual 2016
Topic: Finishing the Committee Review 

Item #41
YALSA Board of Directors Meeting
ALA Annual Conference, Orlando
June 24 – 28, 2016
Topic:
Finishing the Committee Review
Background:
At the Friday Board meeting, the group discussed the desire to re-think how the work of the organization has traditionally been accomplished. YALSA’s new and ambitious organizational plan requires the Board discuss improving the work processes and providing alternate pathways for members to be involved in the work of the association.  Chris Shoemaker has presented the following proposal for the Board’s review.
Action Required: 
Action
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The Board has not had the opportunity to discuss the following groups:
· Amazing Audiobooks

· Awards and Selection Committees Oversight Committee

· Awards Committee Nominating Committee

· Best Fiction for Young Adults Committee

· Competencies Update Taskforce

· Division and Membership Promotion Committee

· Great Graphic Novels for Teens Committee

· President’s Planning Taskforce

· Quick Picks for Reluctant YA Readers Committee

· Research Committee

· School and Public Library Cooperation Interdivisional Committee

· Summer Learning Taskforce

· Teens Top Ten Committee

With an ambitious new organizational plan, YALSA is streamlining how work gets done in order to put teens first, meet member needs, follow association best practices and accomplish the work in the Implementation Plan. Rethinking how member groups form, conduct work and share their final products allow us to be more competitive, modernize our processes, meet changing member needs around engagement, and foster diversity in the work of the association.
The board needs to move the discussion forward and finish the work started in Orlando by tasking the standing committee on transforming library services with reviewing the remaining groups and bringing recommendations to the board for approval. The standing committee could bring forward multiple scenarios for board discussion on the best path forward.
Rationale
The work begun in Orlando needs finishing in order to move the realignment of the organization forward. 
Past practice has been that the Committee Volunteer Form opens July 1st. The board will need work quickly to identify and evaluate options and make a decision in order to reduce the impact on members interested in volunteering for committees that begin Feb. 1, 2017.
YALSA needs to come up with a solution that meets member & teen needs, makes the best use of member expertise, provides flexible participation options for members, delivers the best impact it can, and takes as little staff and member leader time as possible
Proposed Action
The President directs the standing committee on transforming teen services with reviewing the remaining groups and bringing possible scenarios to the board for review and discussion by no later than July 15 in order to decide on the best path forward.
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